From: MERCANTI Christopher(CE) - BRUCE POWER [mailto:Christopher.Mercanti@brucepower.com]
Sent: May-09-19 12:13 PM

Subject: Noise Mitigation Project 75 Per Cent Complete and Ahead of Schedule at the Bruce B
Generating Station

Dear Neighbour,

As you will know, Bruce Power’s Operations, Environment Programs and Qutage team members have
been working hard to improve upon the site’s already compliant noise levels, as confirmed
independently by Ontario’s Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks.

Following our 2017 announcement of a targeted project to install industrial silencers onto the deaerator
bypass vents supporting each of the four operating units at the Bruce B Generating Station, we are very

pleased to report that Bruce Power’s noise mitigation project is currently progressing ahead of schedule
— most recently with the completion of the associated work on Unit 6 earlier this week.

Bruce B Industrial Silencer Date
Operating Unit Installation Status
Unit 8 COMPLETE October 2018
Unit 7 COMPLETE March 2019
Unit 6 COMPLETE May 2019
Unit5 In scope for planned outage Q4 2019

As part of our commitment to ensuring that local residents have timely information regarding this
initiative and ongoing noise monitoring to confirm the project’s success, we will be holding a community
information session for local residents at the Bruce Power Visitors’ Centre in June. Community Relations
and technical staff from Bruce Power’s Environment Programs group will be on hand to discuss the
project and path forward to completion.

Please look for an email invitation to arrive shortly as it would be great to continue our ongoing
conversation on this important topic as summer approaches.

Thank you and with respect,
Christopher

Christopher Mercanti | Manager of Community and Indigenous Relations, Corporate Affairs Division |
Bruce Power | PH; 518.361.7044 | C. 519 586,1912

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail and its attachments are confidential, may be privileged and
are intended only for the authorized recipients of the sender. Recipient is not permitted to
publish, copy, disclose or transmit the contents of this email and its attachment unless expressly



authorized in writing by the sender or document author. If you have received this e-mail in error,
please delete it immediately and advise the sender by return e-mail.

The information contained in this message is intended only for the person(s) named above and may not
be otherwise distributed, copied or disclosed. The message may contain privileged, confidential or
personal information which is subject to the provisions of the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection and Privacy Act. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete the message without making a copy. Thank you. Please consider the
environment before printing this email.

The information contained in this message is intended only for the person(s) named above and
may not be otherwise distributed, copied or disclosed. The message may contain privileged,
confidential or personal information which is subject to the provisions of the Municipal Freedom
of Information and Protection and Privacy Act. If you have received this message in error, please
notify the sender immediately and delete the message without making a copy. Thank you. Please
consider the environment before printing this email.



